
ESCHOG	Activities			03/06/2021

DUE	TO	THE	PRESENT	CORONA	VIRUS	ALL	ACTIVITIES	ARE	

SUBJECT	TO	CHANGE


Hello	everyone,	sorry	for	being	incommunicado	for	the	last	couple	of	
months	but	a	combination	of	Covid	and	additional	health	issues	got	in	
the	way.		We	are	all	good	now	but	unfortunately	Covid	is	still	hampering	
us	getting	fully	up.				


2021	Updated	Rides	/	Events

03/13	-Chapter	meeting	at	the	Petroglyph	Park	at	0900.

As	soon	as	restrictions	ease	up,	we	should	get	back	to	our	rides.	I	believe	
we	are	going	to	attempt	to	do	the	same	rides	we	had	scheduled	last	year.		
That’s	not	to	say	any	rides	that	members	are	interested	in	can’t	be	
scheduled,	just	get	ahold	of	any	of	the	Board	members	to	get	it	out	to	the	
Chapter.


Who	Remembers?

Feel	free	to	comment	and	let	us	all	know	what	“you”	remember	from	
this	picture.		Here	is	this	next	one.



